
Wow!
What a fabulous response we have had to the Parent Mystery

Reader! I was expecting just a handful of parents to sign up and I
have been inundated. 

Books will be coming out shortly, but it looks like I will be
splitting parents into a number of ‘Mystery Read Groups’ in

order for books to be passed around quickly. 

In terms of how this initiative will run, I expect to hand out a few
Mystery Reader Black Folders to parents. Once these parents
have read their book and shared it with their child/children, it
will be returned to school and I will then reissue it to the next
parent on my list. You may be lucky and receive it quickly but
equally, you may have to wait a few weeks before it arrives in

your eager little hands! Either way, I am sure we can all agree the
excitement will mount as soon as the books start making the

rounds! 

I can’t wait to start handing out the black folders of joy..... no
doubt you’ll see me skulking around the gate some time soon! 

Mrs Wakefield 


